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L a w r e n c e D . H a r r i s
2055 Wes t Ma in
H o u s t o n , 7 7 0 9 8

T K
D e a r M r. H a r r i s :

I wanted to personally thank you for your donation of $40.00 to The
Underground Gardens Conservancy. Your donation will be used to make the
restoration, repairs and improvements needed to preserve the Underground Gardens and
keep it open to the public. Pursuant to your letter, I have enclosed some information
concerning the Conservancy and its preservation efforts.

Among the immediate needs of the Forestiere Underground Gardens are building
a parking lot for the visitors of the Underground Gardens to park their cars, a new water
system, and restoration and repair of the remarkable work done by Baldasare Forestiere.
Such projects will be very expensive to complete and the contribution that you have
already made is greatly appreciated.

Additionally, the Conservancy is presently working on its fundraising plan which
we hope will be completed in the near future. We will keep you informed of other
fundraising events and hope that you will contact us to contribute whatever help you can
give. I hope to meet you and thank you in person should you visit the Forestiere
Underground Gardens during your visit to California in September.

Again, we greatly appreciate your support and thank you for your generous
d o n a t i o n .

Very truly yours.

B i l l P f e i f
Pres iden t and Cha i rman


